
 

I am submitting this on behalf of a community member that would prefer to remain 
anonymous. Their testimony is as follows:  

 

Dear Joint Committee on Transportation, 

  

I live in Warm Springs, OR and I’d like to give some insight into our transportation 
issues and needs.I will say there have been some improvements. A huge issue we had 
was our highway having no crosswalks and thankfully we have one now, but it only goes 
so far to where it’s not entirely safe for our people to walk to their destination safely. Our 
speed limit has changed as well but not always followed. The reason I bring this up is 
because we recently had an accident happen where 2 men were hit by a car due to the 
lack of a crosswalk. Within our community, transportation is a huge issue as not 
everyone is financially capable of having a car. We do have transit which will go to 
Madras and back, which is all set times and sometimes it’s early to where it gets missed 
as well. Within our community our homeless population is large for a small city and they 
are always in need of transportation which I think is very important for them. The transit 
offers our people to be independent and get their needs in Madras such as hygiene 
items, groceries etc.  

 

 



 


